
SMS Sunday Message: March 22  
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is an important announcements for 
today, March 22.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email, and will also be available on our website under the Sunday 
Messages tab.  
 

SMS Family, we just want to say that we love you.  This is definitely a difficult 

time for all, yet we will get through this together.  Please be sure to listen to 

all of the messages sent out by Cindy Babb concerning enrichment packets and 

food distribution.  Continue to follow all instructions concerning social 

distancing, washing hands, and other strategies so that we can flatten the 

curve.  Students, the hardest thing about this time is not seeing your faces. 

This is not a time to sit, however.  It is a time to grow.  Find some way to get 

better everyday.  Read, build, converse, create.  This is the time.  It’s all 

about perspective.   

 

Families, we are here for you.  We look forward to seeing everyone in the near 

future. 

 

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 


